
Comment from Jay Pat 

A camera based mirror replacement only makes sense. The obvious benefits being a reduced drag 
coefficient, less need for mirrors in the current trend towards autonomy, less protrusion from the side 
of a vehicle and more design choices when designing new state of the art vehicles. Mirror damage is 
common with a fair number of cars being on the road with broken or missing side mirror glass. 
Camera based systems will be far less prone to damage, therefore resulting in a safer driving 
experience. With technology being at a level exceeding what is needed to make cameras and 
viewing screens a reliable replacement and precedent being set in other country's laws recently, it is 
time to change this regulation to support the future. 

 


